From: Foster, Nathan

To: Sawyer, Kim

Subject: Z-7778 - Continuance Request
Date: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 12:08:51 PM
Kim,

Staff is requesting a continuance on Z-7778 to the August 7t hearing date. The original
notices did not include all property intended to be part of the request. New notices are being

sent out for the August 71" hearing.

Thanks!

Nathan Foster | Principal Planner
Tulsa Planning Office

Department of City Experience

175 E. 2nd Street, Suite 480

Tulsa, OK 74103-3216

T: 918-596-7609

E: nathanfoster@cityoftulsa.org
www.tulsaplanning.org
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